Covid-19 Update Tuesday 14 September 2021.
I will be sending a letter home if your child has been in close contact with another student who has tested positive for Covid-19. In the letter I will be advising you to take your child for a PCR test. The letter will be on bright yellow paper and will be given to your child at the end of the day to bring home. Please check with your child each evening to see if they have been given a bright yellow letter.
Mrs Cryer
[bookmark: _GoBack]Headteacher
